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To whom it may concern,

My husband and | both completely depend on the government cannabis stores for our CBD
products. They have been tested and proved to be very efficient. We both have arthritis in out joints
and depend on them as sleep aids. We are both in our eighties. If this proposed store goes into
Rosedale, it would make for much easier access for us. | strongly recommend supporting this
business because it will be so helpful for the people on this side of Chilliwack, and surrounding
communities that don’t have any access.

Thank you so much!

Pam McConnell

11-7854 Brookwood Place
Chilliwack, B.C.

V47 0A1
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